
 

Monday, June 5, 2017  

 



 

BVSA & BVCSD Mee tings  
BVSA Board Meeting Schedule  

Regular Meeting ï 3rd Tuesday at 6:00 PM ï Oak Branch Saloon ï June 20th     

Special Monthly Meeting ï 4th Monday at 1:00 PM ï Oak Branch Saloon ï No Meeting in June   

CSD Meeting Schedule (subject to re-schedule) 

BVCSD Board of Directors Meeting ï 2nd & 4th Thursday at 6:00 PM ï CSD Office ï June 8th & June 22nd  

BVCSD/BVSA Liaison Meeting ï 4th Thursday 11:00 AM ï CSD Office ï June 22nd  

BVSA Committee Meetings  
Committee Meeting Schedule Time Where 

Equestrian Advisory Committee  Monday, June 5th   9:00 AM EC  

Golf Advisory Committee  Tuesday, June 6th    8:30 AM OTCC 

Rules Advisory Committee  Tuesday, June 6th    10:30 AM BVSA Office 

Recreational Advisory Committee  Wednesday, June 7th    4:00 PM EC  

Food Service Advisory Committee  Thursday, July 6th    1:00 PM OTCC 

Finance Committee  Wednesday, June 28th    1:00 PM OTCC 

 

CLICK HERE FOR TRAIL CONDITIONS SPRING 2017 (As of 17 MAY 2017) 

 

REMINDER:  

THE MULLIGAN ROOM WILL BE CLOSED  

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7TH AND THURSDAY, JUNE 8TH 

FOR ANNUAL CLEANING.  
 

Junior Golf Camps ς Duane Gore, Golf Pro 
This summer I will hold two junior golf camps, one in June and one in July. The June 

dates will be the 14th, 15th and 16th, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 10:30 until 
11:30ish. We will cover all of the aspects of the game such as the full swing, short 

pitch shots, putting and sand shots. We will cover some of the rules of the game but 
more so the etiquette of the game. This program will give the kids the proper tools 

to ensure that they enjoy this lifelong sport.  
The cost will be $35.00 per child.  

The July dates will be the 19th, 20th and 21st,  
also a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Please call the Golf Shop to sign up at 821- 5144. Or even if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

http://www.bvsa.org/fileLibrary/file_1541.pdf


 



 

 

 
CERT has wheelchairs, walkers, crutches, shower seats, potty extenders, canes, etc.  

to lend without cost to anyone in need. 
Contact:  Fiona Nelson at 821-8975 or Dawn Nelson at 821-5205 

http://www.fema.gov/colorbox/node/35164?width=500px&height=500px


Come to the Dog Park at Cub Lake! If you don't have your tags, go to the Association office and, for $4 for each dog, you can  
get them. There is water at the park and shade and tennis balls. It's a great place to walk around with no leash or just sit down 

and relax while your dog makes new friends or sniffs things.  
If you have any questions or need additional information, please call Kathi Chattin at 821 -5537, exten sion 231.  

 

         
The CAA is a non-profit organization that provides visual and performing arts programs to enhance our way of life.  

The Board meets the first Thursday of each month at 3:00 PM in the OTCC Card Room.  
Everyone is welcome. Annual membership is $15 for individuals and $30 for a family.  



Members receive the monthly newsletter and attend selected events free or at reduced cost.   
For information call President Susan Miller, sdcrowther@gmail.com, 661-917-5880. 

 

¢ƘŜ .±{ DŀǊŘŜƴ /ƭǳōΩǎ aŀȅ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ ƻŦ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ 
Anna Smith, Master Gardener, horticulturist, and landscape designer bring so many plants to our meeting.  She discussed 
how, when and why each of these beautiful plants could survive here in our valley.  Everyone went home with so much 

knowledge and had a good time too.   Thank you, Anna! 
Our June Garden Tour is currently in the making.  It is always a fun event.  Please mark your calendar for June 16. 

The Garden Club is open to new members. We meet the third Friday of the month unless we have a special activity.   
Please feel free to contact Ruth or myself with any questions. 

Jody Snow 562 756-8585 
Ruth Belben 661 972-1455 

Jody Snow Email: jodysnow@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:sdcrowther@gmail.com
mailto:jodysnow@sbcglobal.net


  
YƛƳōŜǊƭȅ /ƭƻǿ ƛǎ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ .ŜŀǊ ±ŀƭƭŜȅ ǊŜŘǿƻƻŘ ǇƛŎƴƛŎ ǘŀōƭŜ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ bŀǘǳǊŜ tŀǘƘ ōȅ WŜŀƴƴŜ DǊŀȅΦ  

Enjoy walking the 1 1/4 mil e quietly surrounded by nature.  
The entrance is at Beaubi en Field with parking available.  

 

 

 
We will be sending out details of our other events and activities, however, 

please put the following dates in your calendars: 
July 1st, 2nd & 4th         Hot Dog Booth 
July 3rd (Provisional)  Circle the Wagons 
August 26th                  Deep Pit BBQ 
October 21st                 Fall Dinner 
October 22nd                Horse Shoes 
December 1st              Toys for Tehachapi 



We would like to organize a Progressive Dinner as a September event but we need a Chairman to organize this.  We have a couple of 
members who have offered their places for one of the courses, so if anyone is willing to volunteer,  

please let us know. 

Please do come along to our monthly meetings in the Garden Room of the Oak Tree Country Club.  These take place at 
6pm on the second Thursday of each month, so the next meeting will be on June 15th. 

The Bear Valley Springs Veterans Association would like to thank all who played Bingo on Saturday.  The greater the 
number of players, the greater the payout to the players.  Mark June 24th on your calendar and join us at the Whiting 

Center.  Registration starts at 12:30 and the 1st game is at 1:00 pm. 
The Veterans Memorial at Cub Lake is proceeding on schedule.  The dedication is scheduled to take place after the Fourth 
of July Parade on July 4th.  Contact Jim Rice or John Pruden if you know of a passed Veteran who might be included in the 

Memorial.  Proof of residence in Bear Valley Springs and a DD214 or equivalent is required. 
The Board of Directors will meet on Friday, June 9th at the Equestrian Center at 9:00 am (0900). It is an open meeting 

and all are invited to learn how the BVSVA operates. 
Membership is open to all veterans who served honorably in any branch of service.  Your DD214 is all that is required. 

Commander Jim Rice, 661-433-8625, jrice9382@sbcglobal.net, Membership Paul Tate, 661-972-5985, pwtate@msn.com, 
or Chaplain Richard Oldenburg, 661-972-0703, jazjoc@exede.net 

 

Mondays at 9AM.    

ACBL sanctioned duplicate bridge games in a friendly environment.  

Contacts:   Rich Kemmerer (661) 34 2-0265, Tom Papac at 821 -1334, 
or e-mail rkemmerer@sbcglobal.net 

 

Women's "Eclectic" Book Club
The Women's "Eclectic" Book club in BVS is seeking new members.  The club meets the 3rd Tuesday @ 12noon-2pm.  

Discussion of the book of the month eleven books are selected annually in December by members.  All ladies that may 
be interested are welcome to visit a meeting. 

Contact: Sharon Guinn at 821-3455 or email sharonlee1939@yahoo.com 

 

 
BVS Pony Club is part of the United States Pony Club, an organization which promotes the development of the young English or 

Western rider (ages 8-нрύΦ ¢ƘŜ IƻǊǎŜƳŀǎǘŜǊǎ ōǊŀƴŎƘ ŦƻŎǳǎŜǎ ƻƴ ŜƴƘŀƴŎƛƴƎ ŀŘǳƭǘǎΩ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ  

mailto:jrice9382@sbcglobal.net
mailto:pwtate@msn.com
mailto:jazjoc@exede.net
mailto:rkemmerer@sbcglobal.net
mailto:sharonlee1939@yahoo.com


Contact Debbie Swarens at 661-821-0968 or Gary Yettner at 818 415-1222. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the 2 nd Thursday of every month at the Equestrian Center Lounge at 6:00 PM.  

For more information contact Dawn Wright @ 821 - 8970.  

The Bear Valley Buckaroos is the club for you if you enjoy horses, friendly people, and having a good time in the outdoors. The 
.ǳŎƪŀǊƻƻǎ Ƙƻǎǘ ŜǉǳŜǎǘǊƛŀƴ ǇƭŀȅŘŀȅǎΣ ǘŜŀƳ ǎƻǊǘƛƴƎΣ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΣ ŎƭƛƴƛŎǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΦ ²ŜΩd love 

to have you as a member, whether you want to compete, volunteer, or be a spectator at any of our events, you are welcome.
Playdays are a series of fun events intended for riders of all ages that test the skills of both horse and rider. Playdays are held on the 

second Saturday of each month, May to September at the Bear Valley Equestrian Center. Points are awarded at each event and awards 
are presented at a party following the final playday of the season. The play days are also a great spectator event, watching the 

enthusiastic riders as they maneuver their horses through each challenging test of skill. 
Team sorting is a competitive event during which two teammates on horseback try to move ten head of cattle through a small opening 
from one pen to another. The cattle must be moved in numerical order with the starting number announced just as the team enters 

the pen. This is a fast-paced event, since teams are competing to get the cattle sorted as quickly as possible within a 1 minute, 15 
second time limit. The fastest teams earn both money and points toward championship buckles at the end of the season. The 

competitions ƻǊ άƧŀŎƪǇƻǘǎέ ŀǊŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ aŀȅ ǘƻ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ  New and experienced riders are welcome 
and partners are chosen randomly, rather than being allowed to select their own teams. 

Regardless of the experience of the horse or rider, participants can build their team sorting skills during practice sessions held on each 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴΣ aŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ŎƭƛƴƛŎǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ά[ŜǇǇȅέ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŎƘŀƴƛŎŀƭ ŎƻǿΦ Lƴ 

addition, the Buckaroos sponsor other training events of interest to our members, such as cow clinics and sensory clinics. 
Please feel free to contact any Board member for a membership application or further information. Or, check out our Facebook page 

ŀǘ ά.ŜŀǊ ±ŀƭƭŜȅ .ǳŎƪŀǊƻƻǎέΦ  The 2017 Buckaroos Board includes: 
George McMackin, President       Jeff Kermode, 1st VP      Annette Norfolk, 2nd VP       Cheryl Akerly, Treasurer       

(661) 821-1116                               (661) 343-7503                (661) 304-0757                        (661) 609-6113   

  

  
COME HANG OUT WITH US!  


